
 

 

Stoneferry Road 
Kingston upon Hull 

HU7 0BA 
Tel: (01482) 838968 

Email: Admin@stoneferry.hull.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mr J Raw 

 

 

23rd March 2022 

 

Dear Parent 

 

On Friday 8th April, we will be taking the children to East Park for a well-being walk. We will 

transport all of the children to and from the park by bus. 

 

This will give the children a chance to enjoy the surroundings of the park and also to get 

some quality fresh air and exercise. Children will also have the opportunity to see how the 

park is changing at this time of year, which will ties in with their learning in Science too. 

 

We hope the children have a lovely time. 

 

Please can you sign and complete the consent form for this trip, which your child will have 

brought home with them today. If you require an additional slip, please contact the school 

office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr J. Raw 


